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24th April 2025 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB FOR SATs WEEK 12th- 15th May 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents & friends of Castle Hill,  

 

Somehow, SATs week has almost arrived.  Your children have been working extremely hard and are both excited and 

nervous about the challenge ahead. As we keep reminding them, it is just an opportunity to show how they have 

progressed during their time at CHPS. We are incredibly proud of how they have tackled the challenges over the last 

few years and their caring, supportive natures have really shone.  

 

In order to start each day with a positive approach, we have decided to offer ALL Year 6 children a breakfast club on 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday of SATs week. Nutritionists are constantly reminding us that breakfast 

is the most important meal of the day as it fuels the body for the day ahead. Schools that have offered breakfast club 

in this week have found that it has a positive effect on reducing stress levels as the children are able to start the day 

in a relaxed, supportive environment with their peers and teachers.  

 

We will be offering drinks (juice and/or squash) and food such as toast, cereal, vegetarian sausage sandwiches or 

bacon rolls which will be served by the Year 6 team. Some breakfast items have been kindly provided with the help of 

Morrisons and Tesco, we are very grateful.  We would very much appreciate a voluntary contribution of £2.50 paid 

via Scopay to assist with additional costs.  

 

Doors will be opened to Year 6 children at 8:00am each morning (Monday to Thursday) and we will aim to finish 

breakfast by 8:40am. Children who attend Rooksdown will need to go to the park gate (please be punctual as we will 

lock this gate soon after 8.15am). If you are unable to get your child into school at the earlier time, we will still 

provide them with a snack when they arrive. If your child has any allergies please let us know. 

 

Many thanks 

 

The Year 6 Team 
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